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President’s Message
by Bob Smith

             HIT & MISS

                   Newsletter of the Western Antique Power Associates

Next WAPA Board Meeting
June 4, 2022

9:00am
at Cal Poly

Shows, shows, shows.  We have had a good 
run of shows in April and May.  And a good 
showing of WAPA engines and tractors along 
with a very good turnout of the public.  We 
will slow down a bit with only one show in 
June and one in July.  Keep an eye on the 
calendar of events to plan your activities 
around these 2 events.  

Work has been progressing around the 
building at Cal Poly.  The large brush pile in 
front of the building is gone.  Weeds have 
been mowed down and now it looks like the 
electricity install is about to start.  Once the 
outlets are in, we can start arranging 
equipment where we want it for maximum 
efficiency.  

I had a good visit with Bob Pettis a couple of 
weeks ago.  He came down from Washington 
for the dedication of the new Rose Float 
Building.  He brought his son and grandsons 
with him so I had the 2 tractors he donated 
available for them to have fun and drive 
around. 

The end of the month I am preparing to take 
a trip back to Missouri to visit with my sister 
and see what kind of treasures I can bring 
back.  I have a load of engines to transport 
for Tommy Turner in Kentucky.  He agreed 
to pick them up in Missouri once I get them 
there.  Heading to Ron Davis’ place to pick 
them up.  

Hope you all have a safe Memorial Day and 
see you at a show.

Cal Poly Work Party
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WAPA Fun Day

May 14 was the date for the WAPA Fun Day at the 
California Citrus Park in Riverside.  Dutch Bankston, Jim 
Treadwell and Ron Haskell ran the 200 HP Western 
engine.  The weather was on the warm side, but we had 
plenty of shade to be comfortable.  Bob Smith brought 
the lunch from Juan Pollo restaurant with plenty of 
grilled chicken, rice, beans, salsa, tossed salad and 
tortillas.  It was for sure a WAPA “Fun Day”.
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Steve McQueen Car Show
June 5
Setup Begins at 6:30 am
Showtime 8:00 am until 3:00 pm
by Rob Skinner

It’s almost that time again, time for the Friends of 
Steve McQueen Car Show!  If you’ve never attended 
this annual event, it’s at the Boy’s Republic, in 
Chino Hills.  The theme of the show is “On Any 
Sunday,” one of Steve’s movies about motorcycle 
racing.  You can expect to see some motorcycle 
riding at the show.  This year will have more 
dragsters and funny cars, as well.

WAPA will be in our regular location, along the first 
baseline next to the baseball diamond.  After you 
enter the school and check in, just keep driving.  
We’re at the opposite end of the school, where all 
the spectators will be entering.  When unloading, 
do not block the road.  The same rule applies when 
we’re loading up at the end of the day.  Don’t 
block the road.

If you want to set up on Saturday, show up any 
time after 8:00 a.m., and make sure you’re done 
by 2 p.m.  It’s much quieter and casual on 
Saturday.  

Directions: From the 71 and Grand, go west on 
Grand. Turn south on Boy’s Republic Drive. Follow 
the signs through the campus. 
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Bob Smith

14548 Foxglove Drive

Chino Hills, CA  91709-1815

cahaskell@me.com

2022 WAPA Officers

President		Bob Smith

Vice President

Secretary		Dave Stockton

Treasurer		Kelley Garcia

Show Director		Mitchell Reichwein

Membership		Jim Treadwell

Museum Director	Ron Haskell

Safety			Tim Neely

Purchasing		Lance Wilson

Editors			Carol Haskell &

			Ellen Morse


June Birthdays
Upcoming events

June 5 Steve McQueen Car Show

July 24 Marina del Rey

Watch upcoming Hit & Miss issues for more 
information about these shows.

Bill Bains

Wayne Eastman


Jim Guptill

William Karp Sr.


Kay Lalicker

Larry Madole


For Sale 
1940 John Deere model H. 
New rebuilt engine, 
reground crank, new 
pistons & rings, new babbitt 
bearings, new shim inserts, 
oil pump, rebuilt magneto, 
rebuilt carburetor, rebuilt 
head and valves, new rims 
(powder coated rims) and 4 
new tires, tubes. New clutch 
plates. New paint and 
decals.  Runs great. 
$5500.00 obo call Jim 
Treadwell 951-750-9733

Barbara Moody

Ellen Morse

Merle Morse

Nan Nelson

Carl Pfetzing

Lance Wilson

mailto:cahaskell@me.com
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Perris Truck Show
by Ron Haskell

WAPA was well represented at the Perris Truck Show 
this year with at least 17 members and 12 engines, one 
tractor and one truck on display.  Weather was great, 
and the location was our usual spot.  It seemed the 
vendors in the swap meet area were a little less than in 
the past, antique trucks about the same and the crowd 
of spectators a little smaller too, still a lot of people 
looking at our engines and asking questions.  Perris 
Truck Show is a good one to attend.

Chino

Corn

Feed

Run
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LaVerne Car Show
March 26, 2022
by Lance Wilson

It was great to be back at the La Verne Cool Cruise Car show. This is one of the busiest shows for WAPA with crowds 
asking questions all day long. The highlight of the event was Bill Karp's corn shelling display. Most people had never 
seen old-time farm equipment working. With plenty of hot water on hand, Jim made himself a nice omelet in a bag. 
Special thanks go out to Mitchell for all his tireless efforts in making this show happen. See everyone next year.


